
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission Regular Meeting 
7:00 P.M. Monday, November 23, 2015 
       Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM.   Attending: Enes 

Martineau (chair) Nick Popitti, Susan Smith, Aline Soulor, Sandra 
Tremblay and Alexis Hussey.  Absent:  Tammy Raymond, Kristina 
Johnson, Alan Dunnack, Kim Hayman and Laura Davidson.   

 
B.  Motion  by Nick Popitti, 2nd  Smith  to accept the minutes for October 
26, 2015.  Motion passed unanimously.   
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – none 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 
 
E.  Correspondence – none 
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report -  Sandra Tremblay reported on 
the completion of background checks for the basketball coaches.  Also 
the bids are being created by Anchor Engineering for the Aspinall Soccer 
Fields and will be submitted to the Selectman’s office.  
 
G.  Ongoing Business 
  

1.  Basketball – We have 8 teams ready to go.  
2.  Aerobics – Zumba numbers are up slightly and will now meet on 
Thursday at the Elementary School. 
3.  Pavilion – Nick Popitti reported on some cleaning that needed to 
be completed and Sandra Tremblay reported the water is turned off. 
4.  Paint and Sip Party Plan is cancelled for this year. 
5.  Elections – There were no more nominations for Chair and Enes 
Martineau was elected unanimously.  Sue Smith was also elected by 
the same vote for Secretary. 
6.  Meeting Adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 



 
 

 


